
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Boco Rock Wind Farm 
 
 
 

To whom it may concern 
 

With stage 2 of the Boco Rock Wind Farm somewhat in the balance we would like to make the 
following points in favour of the completion of the project. 
 

-  The management has bent over backwards to always do the right thing by the land 
owners, the project neighbours, people on the roads adjacent to the works, their own 
staff, the Cooma Monaro and Bombala shires and some of the local organisations 
worthy of financial support. 

  
- It has been an education to observe the professionalism and the “getting on with the 

job” that management has exhibited.  Public relations have been excellent. 
 

- Many locals have had jobs in the construction of stage one. 
 

- Our home is the only one within 3 kms of the project and we are quite happy that stage 
2 should proceed. 
 

In order to keep faith with a company that has invested heavily but would be thwarted if not 
allowed completion we urge that it be given the go ahead. To do otherwise would provoke 
distrust in infrastructure investment in Australia. 
 
The ridiculous nature of the Green’s ecological requirements thrust on the company is absurd 
and realism in this matter should be observed. 
We urge that the project be allowed completion and we ask for your support. 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


